
1

Kaitlyn Elliott (Planning)

From: Kaitlyn Elliott (Planning)
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 8:30 AM
To: Kaitlyn Elliott (Planning)
Subject: Re-Scheduling Request re: 3219 Lake Drive

On Mar 25, 2025, at 4:07 PM, Carla Walker <carla@wbdlawfirm.com> wrote: 

  

Beth, 
  
Would it be possible to move the hearing date for the zoning application for 3219 Lake Drive from April 
8, 2025 to the next Board of Commissioner’s meeting on April 22, 2025?  My client and I will both by 
out of town the week of the 8th.  I apologize for the inconvenience.  Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Bests, 
Carla 
  
Carla J. Walker, Esq. 
WALKER, BALL & DIMO, LLC 
340 Jesse Jewell Pkwy SE, Suite 650  
Gainesville, GA 30501 
carla@wbdlawfirm.com  
Office: 678-940-3990 
Direct: 404-210-6271 
Fax: 678-940-3390 
  
NOTICE:  This e-mail message and any attachment transmitted with it contains confidential information intended solely for the 
use of the addressee in the "To:" line.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
reading, dissemination, distribution, copying or other use of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited.  If you have 
received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately via electronic mail (carla@wbdlawfirm.com), and delete this 
message and all copies and backups thereof. No party other than the intended recipient is entitled to or may use or rely upon the 
information contained herein for any purpose.  Thank you. 
  

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. 


